
Sunland-Tujunga Community  

Tree Watering Event 

Saturday, September 11, 2021 

9:00 – 11 a.m. 
 

Dear Business Owner: 

 

Several community-based volunteer groups will be watering the trees along  

Foothill Boulevard by your business on Saturday, September 11th, 2021 between 9:00  

a.m. and 11 a.m. Each tree needs five gallons of water, which is the recommended 

amount to keep the tree healthy for two weeks during our current drought. 

 

We are asking each business owner to work with our volunteers by allowing them to 

fill up buckets and water jugs so that the trees around your business can be 

watered. Would you please work with us on this campaign? 

 

Also, if you would be willing to water at least one tree near your business, every two  

weeks until winter rains arrive, that would be great! 

 

Thank you for your help! 

 

For more information, please contact: Community Volunteers: 

Pat Kramer at: (818) 468-7278 / patkramerwrites@aol.com,  

Jon von Gunten, jon@globescope.us or 

Roger Swart, rocks013ca@gmail.com. 


